
The Parent Support Team are running a series of FREE programmes to help support families in Sandwell.
 

We offer an amazing antenatal offer at www.bookwhen.com/changes (including  a session for Grandparents-to-
be too!!)




We are  also offering  a whole range of free and fun family activities from birth upwards (sensory play, splash &
chat, mini Baggies, Zumbini to name just a few!). Find them at https://bookwhen.com/book4changes

 

Our Changes programme for Parents is also offered to support parents and families on their parenting journey.
The sessions are split into three age ranges - Early Years, Primary Years and Secondary Years to support

families at key stages of change.
https://bookwhen.com/book4changes
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Do you work in an organisation with access to parents that would
benefit from attending a Changes course for parents. 



We have free training for Early Years, Primary Years and Secondary

Years practitioners. To book your place, click here

Free early education
entitlements funding/

2-year-old funding
entitlements 








All eligible parents should apply for and reconfirm, their 30 hours free childcare place ahead of the 31 March 2023 deadline, allowing

them to be ready for the Summer Term (April 2023 intake). 



Renewal must take place every three months and can be done via the HMRC website: 
https://www.gov.uk/sign-in-childcare-account 



Parents need to apply for a place via the HMRC website: www.childcarechoices.gov.uk 

Parents must obtain their 11-digit code from HMRC and provide this to the setting of their choice, before the deadline date for
returns to be eligible for a place. 








parent_support@sandwell.gov.uk



www.bookwhen.com/changes 
www.bookwhen.com/book4changes 




Free breastfeeding
support in Sandwell

The NSPCC have released information on harmful online content and digital safety for
children; 

Read the report
NSPCC; Protecting children from online abuse

Listen to the podcast
Read the news report on new guidance issued to video-game designershttps://www.nspcc.org.uk/

Online content and digital
safety updates

Sandwell Parents
for Disabled

Children

SPDC family club is starting their spring activities on Monday 6th March, 5pm-
6:30pm at West Bromwich Leisure Centre, Moor Street, West Bromwich, B70 7AZ. 




Please email your expressions of interest to spdcbooking@sp-dc.org stating your
name, which session you would like to attend and how many people will be attending.

6/3/23 - Spring time     13/3/23 - Mothers day crafts      20/3/23 - Mash up day
27/3/23 - Inflata-nation fun 

Click here for SPDC 
Newsletter 

BfN Sandwell offer B.E.A.R.S. virtual drop-in groups;



- Monday, 12:30-2pm - Wednesday, 10:30am-12pm - Friday, 10:30am-12pm



Drop in and socialise with other parents or you can book a 1-1 breakout room with a
trained peer supporter by calling or texting 07505 775 3

http://www.bookwhen.com/changes
https://bookwhen.com/book4changes
https://bookwhen.com/book4changes
https://bookwhen.com/parentsupport
http://www.bookwhen.com/changes
http://www.bookwhen.com/changes
http://www.bookwhen.com/book4changes
http://www.bookwhen.com/book4changes
https://www.betterinternetforkids.eu/en/practice/awareness/article?id=7045439
http://bit.ly/3KwU0ww
https://www.theguardian.com/science/audio/2023/feb/16/online-misogyny-what-impact-is-it-having-on-children
https://ico.org.uk/about-the-ico/media-centre/news-and-blogs/2023/02/new-guidance-to-industry-issued-for-game-developers-on-protecting-children/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
https://www.sp-dc.org/sites/sp-dc.org/files/2023-02/parents%20newsletter%20March%202023%20jpeg.jpg
https://www.sp-dc.org/sites/sp-dc.org/files/2023-02/parents%20newsletter%20March%202023%20jpeg.jpg
https://www.sp-dc.org/sites/sp-dc.org/files/2023-02/parents%20newsletter%20March%202023%20jpeg.jpg
https://www.sp-dc.org/sites/sp-dc.org/files/2023-02/parents%20newsletter%20March%202023%20jpeg.jpg
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Sandwell Young Carers are currently offering a free young carer aware virtual training course. This
training will show you how you can identify and support young carers. 

The course; 
 - Takes 30 minutes to complete 
 - Is easy to follow 
 - Certificate & lanyard on completion 

To book go to http://training.sandwellyc.com

Sandwell
Young Carers

 http://training.sandwellyc.com

The LoveReading4Kids
Funding for Schools

Scheme



The LoveReading4Kids Funding for Schools Scheme accepts applications from state
funded schools in the UK. Primaries, secondaries and early years’ settings are all eligible

to apply.
We fund books with a specific focus on reading for pleasure. We will not fund textbooks

or curriculum books.
Schools can apply for between £1,000 and £5,000. 

For more information go to; https://www.lovereading4kids.co.uk/the-lovereading4kids-
funding-for-schools-scheme

Funding for books in
schools

SCVO and Safer Sandwell Partnership would like to invite you to a collaborative session for your
organisation to find out more about how we can work together to keep communities safe in Sandwell.

This session will be a chance for you to hear more from key speakers Modern day slavery and preventing
extremism  and have discussions with others about how to respond when you have concerns and what
support you need.

The event will be taking place on Tuesday 21st March 2023 from 9.30am – 12.30pm at Brasshouse
Community Centre, Brasshouse Lane, Smethwick, B66 1BA. Book your ticket here

SCVO



Free virtual
awareness training

https://www.lovereading4kids.co.
uk/school/dashboard

You can apply for funding to commemorate the occasion through events
and activities through The National Lottery Community Fund Awards for
All programme.

For eligibility criteria and to apply click here  

Celebrating
His Majesty
The King's

Coronation?

Creating Safe
communities –

Collaborative session
for the voluntary sector 




Sandwell's 
Warm 
Spaces







Visit the council's website where there is a range of advice and
guidance including Warm Spaces, Health and Wellbeing and
Food. 
Find out more here 

For a list of the food banks in Sandwell, visit our website here
Sandwell's
Food Banks












Cost-of-Living

 Grant









Cash for Kids is granting out of £1 Million of Help across the UK, to support children
and young people through the cost-of-living crisis.

Grants are £50 per child per household, and we aim to get the funds to families as
soon as possible. Find out more information here

http://training.sandwellyc.com/
http://training.sandwellyc.com/
https://www.lovereading4kids.co.uk/the-lovereading4kids-funding-for-schools-scheme
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/creating-safe-communities-collaborative-session-for-the-voluntary-sector-tickets-513118058927
https://www.lovereading4kids.co.uk/school/dashboard
https://www.tnlcommunityfund.org.uk/funding/programmes/national-lottery-awards-for-all-england
https://www.sandwell.gov.uk/info/200371/cost_of_living_help
https://fis.sandwell.gov.uk/kb5/sandwell/directory/results.page?familychannel=0&qt=food+banks&term=&sorttype=relevance
https://cashforkids.org.uk/grants
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Please click on the images below to access links to
more information 

https://www.sandwell.gov.uk/Resilientresidents
https://m.facebook.com/BlackCountryReads/photos/a.120489709809633/692675672591031/?type=3&source=48&refid=52&__tn__=EH-R
https://www.facebook.com/santasbctoyappeal
https://www.wba.co.uk/news/active-greenspace-hubs
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDQsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAyMDMuNzA5Nzg2OTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2Zpcy5zYW5kd2VsbC5nb3YudWsva2I1L3NhbmR3ZWxsL2RpcmVjdG9yeS9hZHZpY2UucGFnZT9pZD1IZUtRRy1XTTlDMCJ9.pJpxPean3GeSumYIghrt_PNvwbD-J7W_p64osEnZpgk/s/2132778916/br/153960409258-l
https://bookwhen.com/book4changes/e/ev-sb8h-20230309100000

